
 

 
 

BLME Holdings plc Share Repurchase Programme - connected person’s 
disclosure   
 

London/Dubai, 15 January 2019; BLME Holdings plc (the “Company”) hereby announces that further to the 

announcement made on 10 January 2019 that the 10,357,374 shares acquired pursuant to the Share 

Repurchase Programme were now held by the Company as treasury shares, the Company received a 

notification on 14 January 2019 of the following connected person’s disclosure:  

Ibdar Bank B.S.C © continues to hold 9,469,861 ordinary shares in the Company and as a result of the existence 

of 10,357,374 treasury shares, which do not have voting rights, Ibdar Bank’s interest in voting securities of the 

Company has increased from 4.84% to 5.11%. 

 

Enquiries: 

Emails to: shareholders@blme.com 
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